
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  

 

  

 

 

                                                                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Shorashim Update  

Reminders: 
Monday will be I 

themed show and tell. 

Please send in our child 

with an item that begins 

with I.  

 

Dec 22, 2017 Thank you to all who participated in Special Visitors Day! We 

really had blast and the Shorashim were ecstatic that you 

could celebrate with us. We had such a good time singing 

and playing with you. 

Shorashim Love Chanukah! They shared stories about 

Chanukah in their homes. “I saw a big menorah when I was 

on the bus,” Katie told us. “I don’t like latkes,” Oren shared 

as we read a Chanukah story. 

This week, we took a few walks around the building to 

investigate the snow as it melted. When we went on Monday, 

we saw the field was covered with snow, by Tuesday, there 

was almost nothing left. 

When we discussed the upcoming break, we explained to 

children that they will not be coming to school next week. 

“You’re going to turn off the lights,” Alana told us. 

Wishing you all a great break and we’ll see you back in school 

soon. 

Shabbat Shalom  
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


